
June 19, 2006 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
Contact: Rachel Campbell 
 (310) 732-3498 
 
 

TIME CHANGE FOR COMMUNITY WORKSHOP ON SAN 
PEDRO WATERFRONT ENHANCEMENTS PROJECT 

 
 

SAN PEDRO, Calif. – The San Pedro Waterfront Enhancements public 

design workshop scheduled for Thursday, June 29, has been rescheduled for 

6 p.m. to 9 p.m., in the Madeo Room of the Marina Hotel in San Pedro, 

located at 2800 Via Cabrillo Marina in San Pedro. 

 The San Pedro Waterfront Enhancements cover 400 acres of 

improvements to Port property from the Los Angeles Maritime Museum to 

Cabrillo Beach. Public input is being sought for several project elements, 

including Bloch Field, Ports O’ Call Village and 22nd Street Landing areas. 

 For more information, call the LA Waterfront Information Center at 

(310) 732-3567, or visit www.portoflosangeles.org. 

The Port of Los Angeles is America's premier port.  As the leading 

container port in the nation and a critical hub in the international supply 

chain, the Port generates 259,000 regional jobs and $8.4 billion dollars in 

annual wages and tax revenues.  The Port of Los Angeles also places a high 

priority on responsible growth initiatives combined with high security, 

environmental stewardship and community outreach.  The Port of Los 

Angeles is a proprietary, self-supported department of the City of Los 

Angeles.  The Port of Los Angeles – A cleaner port.  A brighter future. 
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310/732-3500 


